Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School

Ward Street Prescot Knowsley Merseyside L34 6JJ

Tel: 0151 477 8220  
Website:www.ourladysprescot.com

                                                          Email: ourlady@knowsley.gov.uk
                                                            Headteacher Mr H Boyle BSc NPQH

                                            “Loving Learning and Reaching out to All”
The Governing Body of Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School wish to appoint 

 TWO MIDDAY SUPERVISORS / LEVEL 1 
Pay Band B / SCP 1 - 2, £20, 258 - £20,441 pro rata, per annum

(Actual Salary £3,733.44 - £3,767.17 per annum)

7.5 hours per week / 46 weeks per year 

Temporary contracts for 6 months / To commence as soon as possible

The successful candidates will:

· Have an interest in working with children from 4 – 11 years. 
· Promote our mission statement and act as a positive role model

· Provide and run activities for children during indoor and outdoor play

Candidates should:

· Be highly committed, enthusiastic, positive, patient and show good initiative.

· Be committed to working with the successful team ethos of Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School

Closing date:   Monday, 28 November 2022 at 4.00pm
Shortlisting:
Tuesday, 29 November2022 
Shortlisted candidates will be invited to interview by telephone and are scheduled to take place in school on Wednesday, 30 November 2022. 
‘By engaging in this recruitment process, shortlisted candidates consent to an online search in line with the Keeping Children Safe in Education Statutory Guidance 2022’
Applications must be made on the CES application form which can be found at www.cesew.org.uk or can be collected from school.  
Completed Applications, together with any supporting documents are to be returned directly to the school marked for the attention of Mrs. Margaret Rawsthorne by hand or by email ourlady@knowsley.gov.uk 
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding, to promoting the welfare of children and adhering to the Equality Act 2010. The successful candidate will be required to undertake an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service check. To comply with the Asylum and Immigration Act 1996 all prospective employees will be required to supply evidence of eligibility to work in the UK.
